From the Desk of Clint Volk
Fire Chief
Mason County Fire Protection District 6
PO Box 39 Union, WA 98592 e 50 E Seattle St. Union, WA 98592
Phone 360-898-4871 e Fax 360-898-4870 ¢ Chief@mecfdé.com

July 2, 2014
Dear Mr. Crosby and the Emerald City Shot Blasting team,

I am writing you today to express my deep appreciation for the work your team did for our fire
department. In December of 2006 a winter storm damaged our truck bay roof and did
extensive water damage to the truck bay floor. In 2014 we investigated painting, staining and
polishing as a fix to the damaged concrete floor. After we reviewed the options we chose to
polish the concrete floor. As a public official, | am charged with spending our citizens’ money
as effectively as possible. The painting and staining options have more significant
maintenance needs than the concrete polish does. The concrete polish your team delivered
for our fire department brought our floors back to a “like new” condition and our firefighters
still cannot believe our truck bay floor can look this good! Our taxpayers aiso see a significant
value do to the refurbishment of the existing floor and the reduced maintenance cost. I highly
recommend the concrete polishing service to all public agencies that are held accountable for
spending public money wisely. | am happy to recommend Emerald City Floor Shot to all of my
peers and associates as a high quality and trust worthy business.

Respectfully,

Clint Volk



